MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 10 December 1988

The meeting was called to order by the president, Lee Rudisill.

New members Daniel Froehlich and son, were welcomed. Guest, Marilyn Meeker, was introduced.

The minutes of the November meeting were read and approved.

The Treasurer's report was read, showing a balance of \$554.72.

Book Committee: Charles Dodge reported that the books on order have not as yet been received. Among new brochures he mentioned one book of interest on Irish-Scottish Ancestral Research. The Heritage Quest magazine is due for renewal. After discussion, the consensus seemed to be against this renewal.

Archival Supplies: Danell Knight displayed two new items, larger binders for photographs.

Membership: Jean Grube reminded the membership that dues are due, and the active membership list will be closed in January.

Thrift Shop: Damaris Reynolds reported a continuing source of income and reminded members to bring items for sale.

Publicity: Lee Rudisill thanked Mitch Beard for his efforts and read a list of the media which features our activities.

Lee Rudisill read correspondence from various groups, Newsletters, etc., and a letter from the Seattle Branch of the National Archives concerning the national meeting of the Federation of Genealogical Societies to be held in Seattle, August 16-19, 1989. She reported an amonymous donation of \$50.00 to the Society. Valerie Nicholls has donated Society letterhead note paper for both sale and Society use.

Lee Rudisill thanked her fellow officers for their help this past year.

Valerie Nicholls displayed some early maps for examination.

On behalf of the Society, Becky Kiger presented a gift to outgoing president, Lee Rudisill.

Becky Kiger installed the 1989 officers.

The meeting was adjourned.

Ed Stratton, the new president requested that committee chairmen continue in their positions.

The Christmas auction and party followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Monthalo